

Sharks Hockey Club

General Meeting Minutes: 21st September 2017

Held: Tradies Gymea

Attendees:

Andrew Bridgeman, John Dalla-Bona, Marisa Dalla-Bona, George Elakis, Mitchell Rowling, Matt Rowling, Catherine Capelli

Apologies:

Angela Owers , Cassie , Jane Milligan, Wayne Druery

Meeting Opened: 8.05pm

Previous minutes approved: Marisa Dalla-Bona

Seconded: John Dalla-Bona

President's Report

Thank you to the committee for all the help given throughout the year.

Tasks for the year ahead-

Incorporation

MPIO needs to be assigned, Our ethics, and philosophy needs to be outlined. Meetings with juniors and coaches to advise of procedures. This is to be our point of difference.

Priority about senior player comp: SWHL, or SEHA to be discussed.

Adoption of defined progression training and development of hockey skills model.

Imperative that we be on turf before start of season.

Senior Convenor's Report

Plan is to change training method, Matt has criteria that need to be concentrated on. Junior Convenor needs to be part of this

Player development model to be implemented if agreed to with any adjustments necessary.

Training need to be both skill sessions and team training, skill development from the ground up. Structure to be set.

New turf fees, but unknown how much. Training nominated for Thursdays

Treasurer's Report

Tabled and submitted.

Turf fees \$2825

Proposed an investment in an accounting package Agreed and approved.

Junior Report

Some issues , resolved.

Womens Convenor Final Report

Plan to put our teams where there is security to play.

Greenhills, or SEHA

Registrar's Report

Nothing to report.

Sports Council Report

Unable to attend

Thanked the committee on behalf of sharks for Peter Barrington volunteering his time to present the award to our president. These awards were replacing the awards dinner.

SSHA Report

No quorum so no meeting.

Boys discussed Tartans have boys

Under 15 team to SEHA

Other Business

Sue has asked for \$2000, We should ask for the full \$5000 to help with turf fees.

Fundraising

- Cinemas

- Sharks league tickets George to approach

- Tradies

Presentation next year

- Different venue?, different format- to be discussed

Advertising for registration needs to be seen to.

- Online advertising? Target girls

- Menai marketplace

Registration

- Second and fourth Saturday in February. First one at Jenola?

Indoor Comp

- 2 Under 18s

- 1 womens

- 1 Under 13s

- 2x Sutho summer comps

So to school and coach hockey Possibly get RCC involved to run school clinics

Next Meeting

Wed 29th November 29, 2017

730pm

Venue: Sutho club house

Meeting Closed 21:35